[bookmark: _GoBack]Training for volunteers for the Speedwatch Scheme
Monday 15th October 2pm Perkins Room Taplow Village Hall

If you live on a road in Taplow which you believe is negatively affected by speeding then this is your opportunity to volunteer to help do something about it and speeding generally in the parish. A number of roads have already been identified as being hot spots for speeding such as Institute Road, Berry Hill, Hill Farm Road and Marsh Lane.

Taplow Parish Council has bought a state of the art ‘Sentinel’ speed camera. It sits on a tripod and photographs passing cars and their speeds. 

However the speed camera can only be deployed if two volunteers are willing to man it. Volunteers need only basic training on how where and when to deploy the device. We already have three volunteers ready to go out but need at least half a dozen to make the scheme really viable.  You would be asked to go out for an hour or so whenever suits you - always in daylight and never in bad weather. The training shouldn’t take more than 20 minutes or so.

The meeting on 15th October has been set up to provide that training but subsequent meetings can be arranged for anyone interested who cannot make that date. 

Subsequently information from the device is fed into police computers for follow up but there are other trained volunteers ready to go on that side of things.

So please contact the Parish Council Clerk on taplow.pc@googlemail.com or leave a message on 01628 667311 if you would like to attend or are interested but would need training on a separate date. 
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